
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Patel, Swati (swatipatel@gov.sc.gov) <swatipatel@gov.sc.gov>

David Glaccum (DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov) <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/11/2015 1:37:29 PM
Subject: Concerns about Farmers

Attachments: Ronnie Cromer.eml
J. Thomas McElveen, III.eml
Grady Brown.eml
Stephen Goldfinch.eml
Mac Toole.eml
Richie Yow.eml

Below are the most recent legislators who have questions and/or concerns about our position regarding farmers:
Senator Cromer
Senator McElveen
Rep Mac Toole
Rep Goldfinch
Rep Yow
Rep Grady Brown

Attached are their contact cards. If we can help schedule the calls please let us know.
Thank you,
Katherine
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